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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم

Mr. President,

The Islamic Republic of Iran welcomes delegation of Serbia to this UPR session and thanks them for presenting their national report and engagement with the UPR process. 
My delegation takes this opportunity to express its condolences to the families of the victims of recent tragic events in Serbia.

Iran acknowledges progressive efforts made by the Government of Serbia to implement recommendations of third cycle of UPR. 

Iran also positively note the determination and effective legislative and administrative measures taken by Serbia to promote and protect the rights of women and children in particular for reduction family violence   
 In the spirit of constructive engagement, Iran offers the following 3 recommendations to Serbia:
1. To continue its efforts to strengthen awareness raising on rights of persons with disability in particular with regard to women and girls with disability; 
2. To continue its effective measures to combat trafficking in person; 
3. To ensure adequate access of all children to education in particular through allocating more budget to this sector. 
Iran wishes Serbia a successful review. 
Thank you, Mr. President.

